

July 29, 2015

Dear Parents,

On behalf of Woodville Elementary School, it is my pleasure to extend a warm welcome to all the students and their families as we begin the 2015-2016 school year. Our goal is to support you in every way possible and to make your child's school experience a positive one.

The first day of school is Friday, August 14, 2015; class begins at 7:45 a.m. On regular school days the schedule will be as follows: $1^{\rm st}-3^{\rm rd}$ grades will be dismissed at 2:15 p.m. and grades $4^{\rm th}-8^{\rm th}$ will be dismissed at 2:45 p.m. This year we have changed our minimum day to Fridays. Grades $1^{\rm st}-3^{\rm rd}$ will be dismissed at 12:50 p.m. and grades $4^{\rm th}-8^{\rm th}$ will be dismissed at 1:25 p.m.

Information on your student's teacher and class will be available Monday, August $10^{\rm th}$ and will be posted in front of the school office.

In the event that your child is absent from school, you are asked to call the school office at (559) 686-9713 to report it.

We look forward to a wonderful year ahead and hope to make your child's experience at school welcoming, fun, and full of learning experiences. Thank you in advance for your support and assistance. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the school or your student's teacher.

Regards,

Debbie Rodriguez School Secretary